
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

Phillip J. Smith requested the following records: “I am looking for information pursuant to the 

Illinois Freedom of Information Act regarding the survey that was sent out over the summer for 

in person class vs remote learning. … I am requesting the results of the survey broken down by 

remote learning and in-person learning for all levels of schooling.” 

 

This FOIA request was received Sept. 3, 2020, and responded to on Sept. 9, 2020. It took one 

District employee a total of 2 hours 5 minutes ($79.04) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


